From: alice murphy

To: JCSS Exhibits

Cc: david williams

Subject: SUPPORT for HB 3427

Date: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 3:26:12 PM

Please include these comments in the official record for HB 3427:

We must pass the Student Success Act to honorably begin to provide Oregon families with a sense of
educational security - that adequate resources for competitive academic excellence, emotional and
mental health, and arts exploration will be provided for, and students will be adequately supported
by teachers who aren’t so overwhelmed by too-large class sizes to attend to every developing voice.

Education is the first step toward a citizen walking their own path to independence and personal
success. Not endeavoring to investigate the best ways to provision education is assuring uncertainty
in the ways we care for our people, at the start; and, our economy, in the end.

Thank you for your consideration,

Alice Murphy
Parent & Beaverton School District Staff
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